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ANNOUNCEMENT 

COMMENT ON A PUBLICATION ON THE WEBSITE www.bankingnews.gr – 

REPLY TO A LETTER OF THE CAPITAL MARKET COMMISSION 

 

In reply to a letter of the Capital Market Commission on the occasion of a publication 

on the website www.bankingnews.gr, “MARFIN INVESTMENT GROUP HOLDINGS 

S.A.” (“MIG”) hereby denies the existence of any agreement whatsoever with the 

investment funds of “CVC CAPITAL PARTNERS” for the purchase of its entire stake in 

“VIVARTIA HOLDINGS S.A.”. MIG will proceed without delay with disclosing 

information in accordance with current legislation. 
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